
WIRRAL COUNCIL 
 
WIRRAL SCHOOLS’ FORUM   26th September 2023 
 
REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CHILDREN, FAMILIES AND EDUCATION 
 
Forum Membership Review 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
1.0 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
1.1 This report describes the current representation of the Forum and membership 

changes. 
 

 
1.2 Current Representation 
 

The table below details the current makeup of the Wirral Schools’ Forum 
representation and when the terms of office are due to expire.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
1.4 There are currently 2 vacancies:  
 

 1 x vacancy for 16-19 representative 

 1 x vacancy for Primary Governor 
 

These vacancies will be followed up and expression of interest will be sent out 
 
 
 
 
 



1.5 New Members  
There has been four new members since the June report, as follows: - 

  
Kate Ball, Headteacher of Brookdale Primary School as the Primary 
Headteacher Representative replacing Jon Lawerence 
 
Luci Jones, CFOO of Cheshire Academies Trust as the Academy 
Representative. 

 
Carys Wynn-Green, CFO of Concordia Multi Academy Trust as the Academy 
Representative replacing Lisa Ayling (temp) 

 
Adrian Whiteley, term of office came to an end, so applied again for academy 
representative. 
 
Michael Farraelly, replaces Anne Rycroft as the Teacher Representative 
 

 
Appendix 1 identifies all current members and their role on School’s Forum. 

 
1.6 Membership Changes 

Regulations governing the forum requires school/academy membership to take 
account of pupil weighting.   

 

  Pupil no's      

Current   
Jan 23 
Census   Expected 

9 Primary 21,263   44.2% 8.4 

1 Secondary 3,842   8.0% 1.5 

9 Academy 22,975   47.8% 9.1 

19.0   48,080   100.0% 19.0 

 
1.7  As the primary schools are converting to academy, this reduces the membership of 

maintained primary schools to 8 but increases the maintained secondary schools 
back up to 2. The regulations allow for flexibility during periods of change so it would 
be reasonable to keep 9 primary members and 1 secondary member as we await 
more academy conversions later in the year. 

 
2.0 Recommendations 
 
2.1 Forum notes the report. 
 
2.2  As schools continue to convert to academy, the membership split between primary, 

secondary and academy will need to be monitored closely. 
 
 
Simone White 
Director of Children, Families and Education 
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